
 

OASIS ACADEMY RYELANDS 
DEBT POLICY 

 
Oasis Academy Ryelands has adopted a strict NO DEBT policy relating to 
Breakfast club. 

 
Breakfast Club 

Parents Individual Breakfast Club accounts will either remain in credit or will be paid off within 
a week of their child attending the session. The accounts should at most only be one week in 
debt. If the debt does increase the reminders will be sent out. The last resort will be that the 
child cannot attend Breakfast Club until the debt is paid off or an agreement has been 
reached with the Executive Principal or Head of School. 

 

If there are issues with payments, parents can request a meeting with either the Executive 
Principal or the Head of School to discuss these matters. Discretion and confidentially will 
be maintained.  

 

We hope that by implementing this Debt Policy we can help parents manage their 
money better and not get further into debt. We fully appreciate that there is a cost-
of-living crisis at present and we would rather support families if there are 
concerns. To be able to do this we have to be told of the difficulty. 
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